DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL IN SUPPORT OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS LIBRARIES COMMITTEE'S STATEMENT CONCERNING THE FINE ARTS LIBRARY

On behalf of the Faculty Council, Chair Steve Hoelscher (Professor, American Studies) submitted the following resolution in support of a statement from the University of Texas Libraries Committee concerning the Fine Arts Library. The Faculty Council will consider the resolution at its meeting on March 19, 2018.

Alan W. Friedman, Secretary

lau W.

General Faculty and Faculty Council The University of Texas at Austin

Arthur J. Thaman and Wilhelmina Doré Thaman Professor of English and Comparative Literature

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL IN SUPPORT OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS LIBRARIES COMMITTEE'S STATEMENT CONCERNING THE FINE ARTS LIBRARY

The Faculty Council strongly endorses the following statement:

Onedwan

The University of Texas Libraries Committee protests the removal of books, journals, media, and other materials from the Fine Arts Library and shares many of the concerns expressed by members of the College of Fine Arts community against the removal of materials and the repurposing of space in the Fine Arts Library without real consultation of the faculty.

Distributed through the Faculty Council Wiki site https://wikis.utexas.edu/display/facultycouncil/Wiki+Home on March 9, 2018.